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The Honorable Paul Pinsky, Chair 

And Members of the Committee on  

Education, Health and Environmental Affairs 

Senate of Maryland 

Annapolis, Maryland 

 

RE:  SB 233 – Absentee Ballot Security – SUPPORT 

 

Dear Chair Pinsky and Committee Members, 

 

It is very important that a voter casting an absentee ballot feel confident that their ballot is received by 

the Board of Election and that the voter’s privacy is protected.  SB 233 provides that the ballot envelope 

not disclose important personal information that might identify the party affiliation of the voter and 

thereby increase the chance of damage or delay in receipt or processing the ballot.  Having a process for 

the voter to check on the status of the receipt of their ballot can inspire confidence in the voter that 

their vote is actually counted. 

 

Please give SB 233 a Favorable Report. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ella Ennis  

P.O. Box 437  

Port Republic, MD 20676 

E-mail: eee437@comcast.net 
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Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 233 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee: 

 

The following individuals have written to the Maryland Senate in support of Senate Bill 233 – Election 

Law – Absentee Ballots – Envelope Prohibitions, Ballot Status Information, and Signature Verification:   

 

 

Cynthia Tubaya 

117 Sylvan Avenue 

Millersville, MD 21108 

 

Craig Frock 

7643 Beaver Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

 

William Rambo 

307 Greenland Beach Road 

Greenland Beach, MD 21226 

 

Carl Endres 

1549 Hodges Avenue 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

 

Robert Bunting 

2908 Crystal Palace Lane 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Jeff Graves 

7801 Central Avenue 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

  



 
 

 

Ben Alder 

7 Margaret Avenue 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Gary Gogolinski 

8301 Ipswich Court 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Hesham & Rose Henein 

379 Cork Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

 

Dave Spangle 

9182 Rolling Meadow Run 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Curtis Giles 

97 Circle Road 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

John & Linda McGuire 

651 D Street 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Jim Butler 

273 Dogwood Road 

Millersville, MD 21108 

 

John Bonanno 

384 North Drive 

Severna Park, MD 21146 

 

Patricia Toregas 

904 Deering Road 

Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Dallas W. Bumgarner 

8334 Sail Court 

Pasadena, MD 21122 
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Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 233 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee: 

 

I am here to introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 233 – Election Law – Absentee Ballots – 

Envelope Prohibitions, Ballot Status Information, and Signature Verification.   

 

Senate Bill 233 would require certain guidelines for absentee voting and provide for voter access to 

information concerning the status of the voter's absentee ballot or absentee ballot application; would 

prohibit an envelope enclosing an absentee ballot from including language or information that visibly 

identifies the political party affiliation of the voter; would prohibit ballot/return and return envelopes from 

including language or information that visibly identifies the party affiliation of the voter; etc. 
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The Honorable Paul Pinsky, Chairman, and Members, Education, Health, and Environmental 

Affairs 

  

RE: SB 233 - FAVORABLE 
 

Dear Senators: 

  
On behalf of the more than 1300 members of the Maryland Federation of Republican Women 
(MFRW), representing citizens from across Maryland, I am writing to ask you for a Favorable 
Report on SB 233.   

 
SB 233 will make some important changes to our Absentee Ballot voting. As we believe this is 
the best option for Mail In Voting in our State (requiring a registered voter to request a ballot as 
opposed to mailing ballots to every registered voter), making these improvements will make a 
good option even better. 

 
A voter wants to know that his ballot, and more importantly, his vote is secure and counted. The 
measures outlined in SB 233 will accomplish both of those. 
 
The ability to be able to see where in the process his ballot is will give  the voter a much greater 
sense of security. If Amazon can let you know the status of your shipment until it arrives at your 
door, the Board of Election should be able to do the same with a ballot application and the ballot 
itself. 

 
Signature verification is vital to ensuring that the individual who requested the ballot is the 
individual who voted the ballot. It is unbelievable that we do not already verify signatures on 
absentee ballots. Determining the best way to accomplish this is the first step to rectifying this 
issue and giving our mail in voters greater security in voting. 

 
In conclusion, the members of the Maryland Federation of Republican Women strongly support  
SB 233 and ask for a Favorable Report.  
  

Thank you, 

Diana D Waterman 
 

Diana Waterman 

President, Maryland Federation of Republican Women 

560 Sparks Mill Road, Centreville, MD 21617 



410-490-0227 

diana@watermanrealty.com 
 

 

mailto:diana@watermanrealty.com

